
From: Matthew Butler
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 20-1605 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0cCs2x:ref ]
Date: Friday, November 13, 2020 3:39:48 PM

I did not receive notification of a public event being held by lightsource BP until 9 days prior
to the event. They have to allow 21 days of notice.

Allyshia Kuhbander
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 20-1605 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0cD08f:ref ]
Date: Friday, November 13, 2020 4:15:52 PM

I greatly oppose the request from Birch Solar to develop a solar farm near Shawnee Township.
I live a half mile north of the planned border. What studies show that my friends and family's
health will not be jeopardized by this development? Studies do not exist which show we are
not in danger. What affects will this cause on wildlife, drinking water and runoff? Each spring
I watch the streets in my neighborhood flood. Some homes suffer water damage which will
only get worse with Solar panels. I feel as if Shawnee residents are a test study on the effects
of Solar panels bordering neighborhoods. There have not been enough studies to do this. This
project needs moved. Birch Solar states we will see 2.7 million in revenue yet they do not
share with us how much the property values will decrease. Will the loss in property values
offset the 2.7 million? No one knows the answer to this. Please stop this project for the safety
of the citizens surrounding the proposed Birch Solar project.
Thank you,
John Newland, CPA
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